
The SNTMA Capital 
Improvements Subsidy is 
for property management 
companies that lease to 
SNTMA member companies. 
Any and all qualified projects 
will be considered. 

Capital Improvements 
Subsidy Program:
The SNTMA is accepting requests
for proposals for transportation
demand management related 
capital improvements projects. 
The SNTMA will fund up to 80% 
of the project up to $30,000 
maximum with 20% of the cost 
funded by the applicant. Submit 3 
estimates for the project with your 
request. All submitted projects 
are subject to the SNTMA board 
of directors review and approval.

Percentage of SNTMA member 
companies current on dues 
at the application’s proposed 
site may be considered by the 
SNTMA Board as part of the 
evaluation and approval process.

For more information, contact 
Stephanie@sntma.org or 
916.646.0463
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